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Ms. White,

Good morning. You will recall that we represent the applicant in connection with the proposed inn at
101 Wykeham Road.

On March 5, 2020, we submitted to you a letter, a memorandum, and two copies of all of the
materials required for the issuance of the special permit and zoning permit for the inn, save for the
letter from Aquarion, which had not been issued. We did this in order to allow staff ample time to
review the materials submitted. A copy of my cover letter and the memorandum describing the
submittals is attached for your reference.

| am pleased to inform you that we have now received the required approval from Aquarion
confirming that sufficient water is available to satisfy the requirements of the inn. Their letter is
attached, along with a letter from 101 Wykeham Road, LLC agreeing to pay for all costs associated
with supplying the water to the inn.

Please let me know when we may pick up the permits.
Thank you,
David

David F. Sherwood
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2230 Main Street

P.O. Box 1420

Glastonbury, Connecticut 06033-6620
Telephone: (860) 657-1010
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